
October 17th - 21st

Thank you to Sand Springs Ranch
Thank you to Sand Springs Ranch for the donation of carrots for our taste testing
program. A taste test is a small sample of food offered either in the classroom or in the
cafeteria at lunch time to introduce the foods flavour, texture and smell. Our grade 7 and
8 active living students prepped the carrots and introduced them to the other students.
We are very fortunate and grateful to have this opportunity to taste fresh, local and
organic vegetables!

Keep an eye out for our Grade 7 and 8 Band Fundraiser!
The grade 7 and 8 advanced band students are selling Andy’s beef jerky to raise funds
for the annual band field trip to Edmonton in the spring. All flavours are MSG, lactose
and gluten free.The flavours are original, peppered, teriyaki, sweet and spicy, honey
garlic, lava and BBQ maple and are available in 125 gram, 230 gram, 1 lb, and sampler
boxes which contain one of each of the flavours. The orders are due by November 1st
and will be here on November 26th. This jerky is made fresh in Gibbons, Alberta and is
never frozen. You can place an order through one of our 50 advanced band students!

Volleyball fun at the BOLD Centre
Thank you to all the parents, family members, staff and friends who came out to the
BOLD centre to cheer on our grade 7 and 8 volleyball teams. It was a fun filled and
exciting day and it was amazing to see student skill and confidence improve. Keep an
eye on our Facebook page for more pictures of the action!

Important dates
No school for students October 24th


